
Public Workshop Notice: A.15-05-002 et al, Phase 2, Workshop for the Joint
Utilities to present the safety attribute in the Joint Utilities Approach risk
evaluation methodology

September
28, 2017
9:30 am –
1:30 pm

California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue, Auditorium
(Corner of Van Ness Avenue and McAllister Street)
San Francisco, CA 94102

Join by WebEx: http://tinyurl.com/ya4a68re
Meeting number:  748 093 871
Meeting password:  Smap75170!

Join by phone:
Toll-Free: 866-859-2737
Participant Code: 1682922

In accordance with Administrative Law Judge e-mail ruling on September 7,
2017, a workshop will be held jointly by the CPUC Safety and Enforcement
Division and the Joint Utilities (PG&E, SCE, SoCalGas, and SDG&E) in Phase
2 of the Safety Model Assessment Proceeding (S-MAP), A.15-02-002 et al. The
purpose of this workshop is for the Joint Utilities to present the safety attribute in
the Joint Utilities Approach (JUA) that they are proposing as an alternative risk
evaluation methodology to be considered in Phase 2.

For questions about this workshop, please contact Steven Haine, 415-355-5553,
steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov .


